
  
 

Dear Parents 
This week our thoughts and prayers are with Mia Parry’s family and friends. 
Mia passed away peacefully last weekend. She will be greatly missed by everyone who knew her. 
Mia was, quite simply, one of life’s little treasures. Always smiling and full of fun! 
We encourage you to celebrate her life by sharing memories of Mia with your children over the 
coming days and weeks. 
 
School Choir 
We welcome you to come and support our school choir on Saturday 1st December at St Marys 
Church – starting at 5:30 pm (choir members to arrive at 5pm). The choir will entertain us with a 
medley of festive favourites before we all walk into the centre of Chirk for ‘The Lights Switch On’ at 
6pm. 
 
Bag Packing. 
The School and Eco Council will be packing bags in Morrisons, Oswestry on Sunday to raise funds 
for school.  Please pop along if you are in town to see us. We would love to pack your bags! 
 
Christmas Concerts 
At the end of this week tickets have been sent out for the schools Christmas concerts, so please 
check your child’s bag. Please note tickets are still available from both offices. 
 
The Christian Library have again done their usual visit to Chapel Lane, if your child has brought a slip 
home with a book outstanding please return to the school 
 
Movie Night 
For £3.50 you can leave your child/children in school until 5.15 pm. they can watch a ‘Movie, have 
Popcorn and a Drink’  leaving you extra time for you to do some Christmas shopping! 
 
Communities for Work  
Introductory workshop for parents start on Monday 3rd December (10am – 2.30 pm) at Chirk Library. 
Just drop-in, no booking is needed. Activities include: 

 10 – 11.30 am. Christmas Craft Workshop 

 12 – 1pm. Wellbeing 

 1.30 – 2.30 pm Meet the Team 

 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Nursery Christmas Performance (Chapel Lane) – Monday 10th December at 9:30 am 
 
Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel lane) – Tuesday 11th December at 1:30 pm 
 
Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel lane) – Wednesday 12th December at 1:30 pm 
 
KS2 Performance (Lloyds Lane) – Wednesday 12th December at 7pm 
 
KS2 Performance (Lloyds Lane) – Thursday 13th December at 1:30 pm 
 
Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel Lane) – Thursday 13th December at 6:00 pm 
 
Christmas Panto is on 14th December for KS1 and KS2 Nursery will be having a Cinema day [Letter to follow] 
 
School Christmas Fair – Thursday 20th December – 3:15 – 5:00 pm which will be held on Lloyds Lane. 
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Welsh Phrase of the Week! 

Mae hi’n oer 

It is cold 

 



 

 


